
 
 
 
 

 

 
Business Development Committee  
February 2022 Report 

No meeting held in January, 2022 
Members: Surnow (Chair), McKenzie (Co-Chair), 
Hockman, Quintal 

Staff: Kammer 

 

 
 

1. Staff continues to work on the business database. Significant progress has been made in 
gathering data. Prior to this, the BSD did not keep records on business square footage or 
property owner information.  

2. City Commission discussed rising office vacancies at Long Range Planning meeting 
3. Lease signed at 100 North Old Woodward- CB2 
4. Lease signed at 277 Pierce- Brilliant Earth Jewelry 
5. Lease signed at 299 W. Maple Road- Serena & Lily 

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NEXT MEETING: Thursday, February 24, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
2021-22 Budget:  $100,000 
Remaining balance after February vouchers:  $16,626 


